

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

26th January 2018

Dear Parents



Year 6 Tuesday 30th January 2018

In recognition of all their hard work and commitment during the last year, the PTA are funding a Beatbox and African Drumming day, for Year 6 children.

This special day will be on Tuesday 30th January. The children should bring their school bags in on the day. However they may wear non-uniform on this occasion.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher







